
Hello Lake Mathews Elementary Parents- 
 
As I am sure many of you have heard by now, Riverside Unified School District will 
close schools until April 3, 2020. The disruption that COVID-19 has had on our daily life 
has certainly been beyond anything we have experienced previously. The health and 
wellness of our community are of the utmost importance to our organization. 
In response to the rising concern regarding COVID-19, Lake Mathews PTA will have to 
cancel and or postpone our upcoming PTA sponsored events.  
 
Basket Auction​ (originally scheduled for March 19​th​)- This event will be postponed. We 
do not have a new date as of now. We will keep you informed as soon as we have 
more information. 
 
Angels Game​ (originally scheduled for March 22nd)- The March 22nd game has been 
cancelled. We will be given a new date for another game to attend from the Angels 
administration. We do not have that new date as of now due to the closures of the 
sports events. We will keep you informed as soon as we have a new date.  
 
Talent Show​ (originally scheduled for April 24​th​)- This event will be cancelled. We know 
many of you have put a lot of time and effort towards this event and we appreciate 
that. We are sorry that this cancellation has to occur. 
 
APEX Jog-a-thon​ (originally scheduled for April 13​th​-April 24​th​)- This event will be 
cancelled. 
 
Thank you for all your commitment to LMEPTA. Without our parents, students, 
volunteers, and teachers we wouldn’t be able to accomplish all we do for our school. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to ​lakemathewspta@gmail.com​. 
 
Best, 
 
Andrea Mattson 
President, Lake Mathews PTA 
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